
 

 

St. George Planning Board 

Public Hearing for 175 Island Ave. 

St George Town Office and via Zoom 

October 10, 2023 

Minutes 

 

 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 7:00pm. Planning Board Members present were Chair 

Anne Cox, Anne Cogger, Richard Moskowitz, Michael B. Jordan, Jane Brown, Alison Briggs 

and Elaine Taylor. Also present in person were CEO Terry Brackett, Wendy Carr and Alyssa 

Pulver. 

 

Chair Cox opened the Public Hearing for 175 Island Ave. in St. George, but no public comments 

were made.  At 7:01p.m. Chair Cox closed the public hearing. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tammy Taylor 

Recording Secretary 

Town of St. George, Maine 


